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The Eternal speaks 
 

 

On Tuesday, October 10, 2023, at 9:49 p.m. I wrote: 
 

Verily, verily, verily 
 
The attack by Hamas against Israel is similar to the uprising in the Warsaw Ghetto 80 years ago! In this respect, 
Israel today and now defines itself as Nazi Germany!  
   
And my word is written timelessly in the dust and is valid forever! 
   
Gerhard olinczuk treustedt  
10.10.2023  
 

 

On Tuesday, October 10th, 2023, at 2:10 p.m. I wrote: 
 
Verily, verily, verily 
 

Israeli President Benjamin Netanyahu's flatulence echoes the noisy bleating of Nazi Propaganda Minister Hermann 
Göring. And the hateful tirades of Israeli Defense Minister Yoav Gallant, these are undoubtedly lean on the total war 
of the racist agitator Josef Göbbels. The Israeli ambassador in Berlin Ron Prosor reminds Germany of Heinrich Himmler. 
 
And so 
 
The now propagated unity of the Israeli people, this collective terror, he reigns, reigns and rages in whosecommon 
hatred against a seemingly external enemy. This enemy, however, rumbles and agitates apodictically and dogmatically 
in the collective interior of the racist mindset of Israel's supposed superiority. And this deeply insane overestimation of 
one's self is due solely to the religious megalomania of their home-made idol in the Old Testament. 
 
Gerhard olinczuk treustedt 
10-10.2023 
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